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IMPORTANT NOTICE TO TRIBAL MEMBERS 
TRIBAL MEMBER EMPLOYEES 

  
The May/June 2015 flooding and tornadoes resulted in 

FEMA disaster declaration DR-4222. With this 
declaration is a Grant for Disaster Case Management 

which is being administered by Oklahoma State 
Emergency Management Department. This funding is 

designed to assist in the long-term care of families 
impacted by this event.  

  
Two Oklahoma communities in particular, Cache and 
Lexington, were hit very hard by this tragedy, and 
Oklahoma Emergency Management is looking to lend 
assistance to those families in any way possible through 
their resources.  If there are any tribal members that were 
impacted by the effects of the May/June 2015 flooding 
and tornadoes, there is assistance available. 
  
Linda Garcia, Public and Individual Assistance Tribal 
Liaison, Department of Emergency Management, State of 
Oklahoma, cell phone: 918-640-7806, email: 
linda.garcia@oem.ok.gov.  Ms. Garcia is the contact 
person for this program and you can contact her directly. 
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